
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
To:           Foxdale Village Staff and Residents  
From:      Rodney Sepich, Meg Clouser, and Medical Home Staff  
Subject:  Medical Home Updated Protocols  
Date:       October 2020  
 
The Medical Home will be using the alternative procedures below for Independent Living 
residents until further notice:  
 

• Medical Home staff are working through all routine appointments. You will receive a call 
from the Medical Home to facilitate the new protocols for in person appointments as 
well as telehealth visits. 

• Doctor Sepich will be utilizing telemedicine via IPAD or personal device for residents in 
independent living when appropriate.  

• Acute problems will be treated, so please do not wait to call. 
• Residents who have an immediate problem should call the Medical Home first or the RN 

supervisor in Anthony House during off-hours.  
• Residents should call their pharmacy directly for refills. 
• Thompson Pharmacy and Boalsburg Apothecary are delivering all medications to 

apartments and cottages. Residents will be signing for medications upon delivery. 
• Residents who are currently receiving weekly pill boxes will be able to exchange them 

on Tuesdays in the Medical Home. Daily medications will now be picked up in the 
Medical Home.  

• Treatments are being handled on a case-by-case basis to determine where the 
treatment will be completed.  

• All laboratory services are being completed at cottages and apartments. The 
phlebotomist will be screened upon arrival. The phlebotomist is completing services on 
Mondays and Thursdays between 7:00-9:00am. 

 
 
 
Many thanks,  
 
Rodney Sepich, Meg Clouser, Megan Rossman, and Karen Walker 


